
 
What:       Pinots from the Southern Hemisphere 
When:      Thursday, November 17, 2022 at 6:00 PM 
Where:     St. Mark’s Episcopal Church parish hall, 111 S. Jefferson, Moscow  
Cost:        $50 per person. Please email Tim Steffens (timsteffens@mac.com) that you are coming. 
Contact:   Andrew Storfer (andrew.storfer@gmail.com) 
 
Most people are quite familiar with pinot noir from Oregon, California and Burgundy, but some wonderful pinots are 
also produced in the Southern Hemisphere. In this tasting we will focus on highly-rated pinots from Chile, Argentina, 
Tasmania (Australia) and New Zealand. This tasting is a unique opportunity to taste some rare, hard to get 
low production pinots from Tasmania and New Zealand since they were transported back to the US in a 
board member’s suitcase. The tasting will feature 3 flights of wine, all from the 2018 Vintage. Within each flight we 
will be comparing one wine from each country: 
  
Opener: Arras Blanc de Blancs sparkling from Bay of Fires Winery, Tasmania (yes, this is a chardonnay, but a real 
treat) 
  
Flight 1 
Chile: Albamar, Casablanca Valley 
Argentina: Verum, Patagonia 
New Zealand: Matt Connell Rendition, Central Otago 
Tasmania: Stefano Lubiana “Primavera” 
  
Flight 2 
Chile: Montsecano “Refugio”, Casablanca Valley 
Argentina: Domaine Bousquet, UCO Valley 
New Zealand: Felton Road Block 5, Central Otago 
Tasmania: Giant Steps, Nocton Vineyard 
  
Flight 3 
Chile: Bodega Chacra “Cincuenta y Cinco” Patagonia 
Argentina: Luca, Mendoza 
New Zealand: TeMATA Estate Alma, Central Otago 
Tasmania: Tolpuddle Vineyard 
 
Each flight will be enhanced by accompanying food: Flight 1 mushroom soup, Flight 2 with smoked salmon, and 
Flight 3 with a duck sausage stew with a fresh salad.  
 
St. Marks' does not sponsor this event. To reserve a spot (limited to 24 people), mail in this coupon and your check to 
(and email Tim Steffens, timsteffens@mac.com): 
 
                  Palouse Chapter, PO Box 8274, Moscow, ID 83843 
 
-----------------COUPON-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I am preparing go down under with the excellent Pinots from the Southern Hemisphere on Thursday, November 17, 
2022 at 6:00 PM. I have enclosed a $_______ check for ____ people (@$50/person). It will be held at St. Mark’s 
Episcopal Church parish hall, 111 S. Jefferson, Moscow. Please make checks payable to "Enology Society, Palouse 
Chapter". 
 
Name ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Street____________________________________________________________________ 
 
City _____________________State ____________________Zip ___________ 
 



Phone: Daytime ___________________________Nighttime __________________ 
 
email address_________________________________________________________ 
 
-----------------COUPON-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 


